
On Jan 11, 2021, at 4:54 PM, Tim Madison <tmadison@madisonrosan.com> wrote: 

All: 
 
I am shocked and appalled that the City announced a 27 unit apartment building without any involvement whatsoever from the 
neighborhood! From what I know to date, not one single resident near the project was ever asked for input nor notified of the project 
before it being placed on the ARB Agenda. I am the 4th house from this project and can’t believe that none of us had any prior 
knowledge, involvement, or input before it was on the Agenda. 
 
As of this morning, the neighbors that abut the project had still not received notice from the City for a 27 unit apartment building with 
30 parking spaces that is scheduled to be heard on Thursday by ARB. 
 
For the City to announce this type of project without neighborhood involvement is totally unacceptable! As the City/CIC is involved, you 
should have given neighborhood involvement even more consideration before making this type of announcement. 
 
Tim 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

 
Tim Madison 
 

Jan 11, 2021, 5:04 PM (17 hours ago) 
 
 
 to Lori, Elected, Marc, me 

 
 

Is this an automatic reply? Is this what Bexley residents get now? 

Thanks, Tim 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Jan 11, 2021, at 4:58 PM, Lori Ann Feibel <lfeibel@bexley.org> wrote: 

 Mr. Madison: 
 

 
Bill Harvey 
 

Jan 11, 2021, 6:02 PM (16 hours ago) 
 
 
 to Tim, me, Elected, Lori, Marc 

 
 

Tim, 
 
I do not intend to have a long conversation with you about this.  I know you are aware that you can attend the appropriate city 
meetings to voice your opinions. 
 
However, I think it is important that you are aware that there was an article in This Week News about this in December.  Below is the 
link to that article. 

mailto:tmadison@madisonrosan.com
mailto:lfeibel@bexley.org


 
Thanks. 
 
Bill Harvey 
 
https://www.thisweeknews.com/story/news/local/bexley-news/2020/12/23/bexley-development-cassady-livingston-projects-
planned/4013709001/ 
 

 
Tim Madison 
 

Jan 11, 2021, 7:19 PM (15 hours ago) 
 
 
 to Bill, me, Elected, Lori, Marc 

 
 

The CIC and the City announced a 27 unit development without contacting the neighborhood. This never would have occurred in 
certain parts of the City. What a shove it down the residents approach!  

Thanks, Tim 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

https://www.thisweeknews.com/story/news/local/bexley-news/2020/12/23/bexley-development-cassady-livingston-projects-planned/4013709001/
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